

## A Word from the Manetuck PTA...

Dear Manetuck Families.

September 2021

Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year. We hope you all enjoyed a relaxing and fulfilling summer with your friends and families. The PTA mission continues to serve as a voice for all children and to advocate for the education and well-being of every student, as well as, a resource for the teachers and families in the Manetuck community. Your Executive Committee has met a number of times over the summer break to talk about fun events that we hope to provide throughout the school year. Please e-mail <a href="maintenance.org/manetuckpta@yahoo.com">manetuckpta@yahoo.com</a> with any questions you may have!

## Membership

The Manetuck PTA is a great way to stay informed and be an active part of your child's education. Simply by being a paid member you are helping, even if you never attend a meeting or are unable to volunteer. Your membership supports our PTA by helping fund school programs such as: Pick A Reading Partner (PARP), Pumpkin Patch, Field Day, and so many more. These school events enrich all of our students educational experience and your continued support will enable us to do so.



Scan for online Membership.

To become a member and support Manetuck PTA, please register at <a href="https://tinyurl.com/supportmanetuckpta">https://tinyurl.com/supportmanetuckpta</a>. A unique and valid email address and/or phone number is required for each membership. We encourage you to invite your partner, extended family members, and other community members to join the PTA. Keep your eyes and ears open for various membership events and promotions to help us reach our goal for the 2021-2022 school year.

## **PTA Meetings**

Our PTA meetings for this school year have been scheduled for members to attend in person at Manetuck. Our first meeting will be held on **Tuesday**, **September 28**<sup>th</sup> at 6:00 p.m. If possible, we will continue to try to provide a zoom link for those who cannot attend in person (pending internet access at the school). If zoom access is an option, all members will be sent an email with instructions on how to join each meeting. Supporting documentation for meetings, i.e. financials and minutes, will be available on Memberhub. Memberhub is a member only website and can be accessed at <a href="https://app.memberhub.com/login">https://app.memberhub.com/login</a>.

## Class Delegate

The Class Delegate is a current PTA member that is a liaison between the PTA, Teacher, and Parents of the Classroom. Attendance at PTA meetings to stay informed on events and programs is important and necessary. If you are interested in becoming a Class Delegate for your child, please fill out the "Class Delegate" form enclosed in this mailing and bring it to the first meeting on September 28<sup>th</sup> @ 6:00 pm or send it in with your child to school in an envelope marked ATTN: MANETUCK PTA-CLASS DELEGATE. If you have any questions, please reach out to the Manetuck Executive Committee at <a href="mailto:manetuckpta@yahoo.com">manetuckpta@yahoo.com</a>.

The 2021-2022 Manetuck PTA Executive Committee	
President	Jean Landi
1st Vice President	Diana DeLorenzo
2 <sup>nd</sup> Vice President	Jackie Reetz
3 <sup>rd</sup> Vice President	Erin Murphy
Recording Secretary	Amanda DellaUniversita
Corresponding Secretary	Maureen Pike
Treasurer	Kim Creitz
Website: www.manetuckpta.org	Facebook: www.facebook.com/manetuckpta